

League of Women Voters of the South Bend Area

For Immediate Release Contact: Geri Pawelski gpawelski@comcast.net 574-621-0121

League of Women Voters Names 2012-2013 Officers and Directors

The League of Women Voters of the South Bend Area announces its officers and directors for 2012-2013, following its annual business meeting held May 31, 2012.

Officers: Lisa Plencner and Kelly Sanford, co-presidents; Elizabeth Bennion, first vice president; Barbara Phelps, second vice president; Kimber Sorenson-Brugh, secretary.

Directors: John Hagen, Amanda Hart-Ceravolo, Marti Heline, Nancy Johnson, Jill LaFountain, Geri Pawelski, Jill Tulchinsky, Linda Wolfson. Nominating Chair: Melanie Smith-Guillaume.

The League of Women Voters is a nonpartisan political organization encouraging the informed and active participation of citizens in government. It influences public policy through education and advocacy. "The League of Women Voters of the South Bend Area is one of more than 800 Leagues in all 50 states," said Kelly Sanford, co-president. "Since 1920, our goal has been to educate and inform. We respect all points of view, and we are nonpartisan. This is what sets us apart from so many organizations, and it is why we are one of America's most trusted organizations."

Membership in the League is open to men and women of all ages. For more information about the League (including how to join), visit www.lwvsouthbend.org.